
       
 
2007/09/19 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attention:  Ms. Walli, Board Secretary 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service and 
Application of Charges – Board File No. EB-2007-0722 
 
In regards to the above noted Stakeholder Consultation, we would like to notify the 
Board of our interest in participating in this Consultation process and in attending the 
meeting to be held on October 18, 2007.  The following individuals will be in attendance: 
 
Ms. Giovanna Gesuale, Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Ms. Patricia Devin-Doan, Director, Customer Service  
 
Information relating to this Consultation process can be directed to the contact 
information listed below. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 
 
Original signed by G. Gesuale 
 
Giovanna Gesuale 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
787 Ouellette Avenue 
P.O. Box 1625, Station A 
Windsor, ON N9A 5T7 
Tel: (519) 255-2870 
Fax: (519) 973-7812 
Email:  regulatory@enwin.com   

mailto:regulatory@enwin.com

